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REVIEW OF THE DRAFT 2022 ALABAMA COURSE OF STUDY: CAREER 
AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION - CALL FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

Montgomery, Ala. – A draft of the 2022 Alabama Course of Study: Career and Technical 

Education containing standards for Cosmetology and Barbering; Education and Training; and 

Hospitality and Tourism was presented to the Alabama State Board of Education at the 

November 10, 2022, Work Session. 

To ensure that the public has an opportunity to read and provide input into these standards, the 

Alabama Department of Education will receive public comments on the draft of the 2022 

Alabama Course of Study: Career and Technical Education until 5 p.m. on December 1, 2022. 

The draft of the 2022 Alabama Course of Study: Career and Technical Education may be 

accessed via the links shown in the table below. All comments should be submitted 

electronically via the form at https://forms.office.com/r/dgtEkNQCNB.  

Comments should be entered electronically no later than 5 p.m. Thursday, December 1, 2022. 

Cosmetology and 

Barbering 

Education and Training 

Hospitality and Tourism 

Questions regarding the public input process may be directed to Mrs. Cathy Jones via 
email at cjones01@alsde.edu or via telephone at (334) 694-4768. 
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